
Evaluation of Hardy Fig Varieties in a 
Northern New England High Tunnel

Saturday, September 19th

3:00 - 5:00pm

Join us on the farm for a free presentation of a two year SARE 
funded research project to assess the viability of growing figs in a  
high tunnel in mid-coast Maine. Observe four different varieties of  

figs that have successfully overwintered in our high tunnel. 

Singing Nettle Farm, 138 Woodsong Drive, Brooks, Maine

 For more information or directions: singingnettlefarm@gmail.com

USDA SARE (Sustainable Agriculture Research & Education)


